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Puckett & Faraj





December 16, 2011
The Crisp Atwood Group, LLC 

2181 Jamieson Ave STE 1505

Alexandria, VA 22314

Dear Marcy and Donna, 


Thank you for all the work you have done on the marketing for the Law Firm.  Effective immediately we are terminating the contract with you.  Rest assured it is not due to your performance but is strictly a business decisions.  

If I can provide past performance or verification of the work you have done for the Firm in the future, please do not hesitate to ask.  Thank you, 








Sincerely, 








Neal A. Puckett, Esq. 








Managing Partner








The Law Firm of Puckett and Faraj, PC

1800 Diagonal Road Suite 210 • Alexandria, Virginia • 22314
Phone 703-706-9566; Fax 202.318.7652

www.puckettfaraj.com
PAGE  
The Law Firm of Puckett & Faraj, PC.

1800 Diagonal Road Suite 210 • Alexandria, VA 22314

